NOTICES for  Spring Synod - 28 April 2018
The Venue today has lots of places you can eat your lunch, both inside and out. There are benches or tables out through the doors both to the left and the right of the hall.
The toilets are situated through the doors either side of the entrance hall

A First Aider is available during the day and will be sitting at the back of the hall.
Autumn Synod will be held on Saturday 22 September at Kings Lynn Academy.
All written reports should be with Susan Eldridge by the end of August, if at all possible.

Could Members of Synod please fill in their attendance slips.  These will be collected later.
The Bookstall and the Fairtrade stall are within the Hall and there also some very interesting stalls in the Entrance Hall. 
Please do find time to visit them during the day.

Circuit boxes - Would Superintendents please check their Circuit boxes at the front of the stage. These should be emptied at the end of the afternoon session. If you would like slectronic copies of anything in the boxes please email me or if appropriate go to the Methodist Church website www.methodist.org.uk and search under the title of the publication.
Supernumerary Ministers can obtain a claim form for their expenses from the Assistant Synod Secretary and either return it to her today or post it to the Treasurer, Shaun Cushion.
Could I remind Senior Circuit Stewards please that copies of all Circuit Plans and Directories should be sent to the District Chair, the District Administrator and the Synod Secretary please.

TMCP in conjunction with the Connexional Team Guidance (the working party) has produced some material to help with the introduction of General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) on 25th May 2018. They are gradually producing templates, training and procedures for local Churches and Circuits. These can be found on https://www.tmcp.org.uk/about/resources/guidenotes/gdpr   Watch the website for more updates, or opt to receive the TMCP enewsletter that contains links to new documents.

The District has a small group looking at what is involved and the impact of GDPR on the District. We have been assured that we do not need to have done everything by 28 May, but trustees do need to be able to prove that they understand what they are going to have to do and have made a start.
The National Youth Conference, 3generate 2018 is on 23/25 November at Pontins, Southport.

Bookings opened last Tuesday, 24 April.  The link to the 3generate website is   http://www.methodist.org.uk/our-work/our-work-in-britain/3generate/
You can download the booking form there, prior to filling it in online. (This is very useful as there is quite a lot of information that you need to be able to fill in.)
Please let the Treasurer - Shaun Cushion, Jennie Harris and Susan Eldridge  know if you are thinking of booking, as the District will be funding places again and we will need to know how many youngsters are hoping to go and from which Circuit.

There will be 2 short presentations from some of the 2 groups 
that went last year from the District.
